
 

 

Dear Parents, 

The weather may have taken a turn for the worse, but our ACAMIS Tournament will go on this Friday and 
Saturday at NAIS Pudong. We are very happy to be hosting Rugby and Netball teams from around the 
region. Competition times are: 

Friday 30th October: 9.00am – 5.00pm  

Saturday 31st October: 8.30am – 4.30pm  

Following the D1 Netball team’s SISAC win last weekend, we have high hopes for netball at the competition. 
Good luck to the NAIS Pudong Tigers Netball and Rugby teams and we hope lots of parents and students 
will join us under our gazebos on the side lines over the two-day tournament. 

Once again, a huge congratulations to the NAIS Pudong Tiger’s U19 Girls Netball team who won the SISAC 
Netball championship last Saturday 24th October . It was an outstanding performance from all of our girls 
and they deserved the win due to their effort and hard work leading up to the tournament. A special 
mention for Sammi Huang who was named player of the tournament. Well done! 

CISSA Football Results: 

Last Thursday, our CISSA C1 Girls team blew away the Wellington team by winning 6 – 0 at Wellington. 
There were many outstanding performances especially from Kristi Li as coaches’ player and Lovisa 
Lindquist as the players’ player. The C2 Girls team won 2 - 1 with goals from Rikiko Daffret and Amelia 
Haynes. The coaches’ player was Chiara Taylor and players’ player was Rikiko Daffret. Our Junior Girls 
team lost 1 – 0 to Wellington in a very tight game. The coach was pleased with all of the girls’ 
performances. 

The C1 Boys team played SCIS Pudong and performed well with goals from Matthew Ward, Till Scholten 
and a good performance from Laurenz Weiner who worked tirelessly in midfield breaking down attacks 
and setting up our forwards’ attacking play. They won 5-2. Well done! 

Our C2 Boys Black team won 5 – 2 at SAS Pudong. The team played well and dictated the game from start 
to finish. Simon Son scored a hat trick and the team captain, Niccolo Goretti, inspired the team with his 
hard work. 

The C2 Boys Blue team played SMIC away and run out easy winners by 9 – 2. The team worked well 
together and played a really good passing game. Alex Khalife and his brother Luke scored 7 goals between 
them and Alex performed exceptionally well throughout the game. 

NAIS Pudong Junior boys played SMIC at NAIS Pudong and dictated the game from start to finish. They ran 
out winners by 7 – 0  with goals from Temiso Thage who was a tireless worker for the team throughout the 
game. Football at NAIS Pudong is certainly looking strong this season. 



 

 

This weekend, we also have our U9 & U11 boys’ teams playing in the Dulwich College football league 
fixtures at Golden Gate Bridge from 8.00am – 2.00pm.  

It will be another huge weekend of sport, so please come along to support our teams in football at Dulwich 
and our ACAMIS Rugby and Netball at NAIS Pudong. 

Mr Noel Wallace 
Director of Sport and CCAs 
 
 


